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Comments: I believe that all Forest Service roads should be open to e-bikes. E-bikes make it possible to still use

the National Forest as we age. The forests should not be only for young people to use. Any or all E-bikes should

be allowed! So many roads are closed to motorized vehicles during hunting season that only young people, or

people that have horses are able to hunt these areas, it is not fair to older people. Thank you, Tari Conroy

 


